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Upcoming 
Events 

 Event One 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

DATES TO REMEMBER From the Headteachers 

Sat 1st 
Feb 

9.30am CC v Lyndhurst School 

at Alleyn’s School, Townley 

Road 

Thurs 
6th Feb 

7pm Parents’ Association 

Meeting 

Fri 7th 
Feb 

9am Class 6 Assembly 

 

 Announcements 

Dental Health Survey for Nursery Children 
 
King’s College Hospital will be visiting our 
Nursery on Tuesday 25th February to carry out a 
dental examination as part of the National 
Health Nursery aged Survey 2018-2019.   
 
Today your child has brought home information 
about the survey and a consent form.  Please 
can you complete the form, even if you do not 
wish your child to take part, and return the 
completed form to the school office or Nursery 
staff by 7th February. 
 
Pedestrian Crossing Brixton Water Lane - 
Sainsbury’s 
 
The local community have organized a petition 
for Lambeth Council to upgrade the crossing by 
Sainsbury’s Brixton Water Lane & Tulse Hill.  
Please follow the link below for more 
information and if you would like to add your 
support to the petition. 
  
https://moderngov.lambeth.gov.uk/mgEPetiti
onDisplay.aspx?id=467 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advance Notice  

Parents’ Evening Appointments 

Tues 24th March 3.40pm – 6pm &  

Thurs 26th March 4.40pm – 7pm 

 

If you would like to request a certain day, early or late 

appointment, please contact Mrs Tatton at the school 

office.  We will try to accommodate your request as 

best we can but please realise that this may not always 

be possible.   

Nursery and Reception Class appointments involve your 

child’s Keyworker as well as the Class Teacher therefore 

the day of your appointment cannot be rearranged. 

Academic Progress 

Please find attached a letter from the Rt Hon Nick Gibb MP, 

Minister of State for School Standards who has congratulated 

Corpus Christi School on the excellent progress that our pupils 

make in reading, writing and mathematics. This demonstrates 

that Corpus Christi is amongst the top 3% of primary schools in 

the country for progress. It’s a great accolade for the school and 

is testament to the hard work and commitment of children, staff 

and parents to ensure the continued success of the school. 

Harrisons 

There is also a letter attached form our school’s catering service 

for your information which details the commitment that they 

have to ensure they are aware of their environmental and social 

responsibility.  
 

Children’s Mental Health 

Next week we will be celebrating ‘Children’s Mental Health’ 

week in school. The theme this year is ‘Find Your Brave’ we 

shall be exploring this with children in school.   This is not just 

about developing children’s resilience but also encouraging 

them to speak out when they need help. 

You can find out more by looking at the web address 

www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org which has some 

suggested activities and useful books to share on this theme. 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF 
LOCATION FOR TOMORROW’S 

FOOTBALL MATCH WHICH WILL 
NOW TAKE PLACE AT ALLEYN’S 

SCHOOL, TOWNLEY ROAD SE22 8SU 

https://moderngov.lambeth.gov.uk/mgEPetitionDisplay.aspx?id=467
https://moderngov.lambeth.gov.uk/mgEPetitionDisplay.aspx?id=467
http://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org/


 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Parents’ Assocaition Meeting 
7pm Thursday 6th February 

9am Friday 6th March 
7pm Thursday 26th March 

 
Event this Term 

 
Valentine Themed Cake Sale & 

Competition  

Friday 14th February 

*** 

Wine Tasting Evening 

Friday 28th February 

*** 

Race Night for all the family 

Friday 20th March 

*** 

More information about these events 

will be announced nearer the time. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 

CLASS % 

11 100 

13 100 

14 99.6 

12 99.0 

3 98.9 

10 98.9 

4 98.6 

5 98.6 

7 98.6 

6 98.3 

8 98.2 

7 96.9 

N 95.2 

2 94.7 

9 93.6 

Attendance  

20th - 24th Jan 2020 

 
Parents’ Zone 

 

Congratulations to Classes 11 & 

13 on their 100% attendance. 

Parents’ Association News Merit Awards for the week 
ending 24th January 2020 

 
Nursery P/T Cecilia O P 

Nursery F/T Gabriel W 

Class 1 David S 

Class 2 Samra S 

Class 3  Samuel A 

Class 4  Caden R 

Class 5 Luke M 

Class 6 Eric B 

Class 7  Fernanda D M 

Class 8 Layla D S 

Class 9 Elias C 

Class 10  Luke G 

Class 11  Penelope H 

Class 12  Lara-Lee 

Class 13 Sebastian W 

Class 14 Antonina B 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact one of 

our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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School Dinners Spring Term 2020 

Dinner Money is charged at £2.35 per day for 

children from Year 3.  Please ensure your 

account is up to date. 

First Half term—£68.15 

Second Half Term—£70.50 

Full Term £138.65 

  

 
You can follow Corpus Christi 

School on twitter and keep up to 
date with the latest news, trips 
and events that happen during 

the school year. 
  

Find us on twitter@ccbrixton 
*** 
 

Mr Brady's Half Term Sports 
Camp 

 
Mr Brady will be holding the 
Multi Sports Camp during the 

February half term,  
17th  Feb—21st  Feb  

9.15am—3pm.   
Booking forms will be available 
soon from the school office and 

on the school’s website. 
*** 

Years 4, 5 & 6 Dodgeball  
Spring 2020 

 
There are places available in 
this new club starting after 

February half term for 6 weeks.  
The item is available on your 

Parentpay account.  
 

Congratulations to our Year 6 girls 
who won the SG Sports Gymnastics 

Competition which was held at 
Loughborough School.  

Well done girls! 

Bicycle for Sale 
 

Wiggins 16” red and blue 
child bike for sale. 

 
In good condition and with 

with stabilisers.  
 

Please contact Silvia at: 
07984328975 

*** 
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